
Report of the Museum Committee 
 For July 10, 2017 

 
We had (105) visitors sign the register for the month of June. 
 
We made no purchases of artifacts since the last report: 

  
We had (9) individual donations of artifacts to the Museum in June: 
 Pris Hagrbusch (1) item 
 Dr. Walsh (14) items 
 Judy Wilson (3) items 
 Dr. Walsh (3) items 
 John Tariot (5) items 
 Gordon Bell (1) item 
 Barbara Kresse (1) item 

Gloria McDonough (5) items 
 Carol Lord (2) items 
 
The granite toppers for the easterly wall have been ordered and we expect them to be installed 
before the next meeting. 
 
The LED spot lights have been installed in both halls. They greatly improve the lighting on the art 
work hanging in the halls. 
 
We have received the order of archival supplies; the total came to $625. Several of the boxes and 
some of the acid free tissue have already been used in conserving some of the School and Business 
ledgers. Thank you! 
 
We are always looking for new volunteers to man the Museum on Sundays, training will be 
provided. You will enjoy your time there and will learn a little more about your Town. 
 
Respectfully 
Larry Cote 
Newport Historical Society Museum Director 


